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CP&L 

Carolina Power & Light Company 
PO Box 1551 
411 Fayetteville Street Mall 
Raleigh NC 27602 June 27, 1994 

SERIAL: NL&RAS-94-053 

Mr. Brian K. Grimes, Director 
Division of Operating Reactor Support 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

Dear Mr. Grimes: 

Carolina Power & Light Company (CP&L) has reviewed NRC Administrative Letter 94-07, 
"Distribution of Site-Specific and State Emergency Planning Information," which requested 
utilities provide copies of emergency preparedness information brochures and updated state 
and/or local emergency plan information to the Chief, Incident Response Branch.  

CP&L understands the importance of ensuring that all parties responsible for responding 
to an event have access to sufficient information about a plant's emergency response 
program to make informed decisions and respond to inquires in a knowledgeable fashion.  
Therefore, CP&L will provide initial copies of the public information materials associated 
with its three nuclear plants immediately, and on an annual basis thereafter following the 
annual review/revision of these materials.  

With respect to the request for provision of updated state and/or local Emergency Plans, 
CP&L is not in a position to provide these documents as they are the property and 
responsibility of the respective states and counties that surround our nuclear plants. We 
trust you can appreciate our position in this matter and the necessity for maintaining the 
proper relationships with the off-site authorities responsible for maintenance of their off-site 
emergency response programs. The following individuals should be contacted to request 
copies of updated state/county Emergency Plans: 

Mr. Billy R. Cameron, Director 
Division of Emergency Management 
North Carolina Department of Crime Control and Public Safety 
116 West Jones Street 
Raleigh, NC 27603-1335 
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Mr. Brian K. Grimes 2 June 27, 1994 

Mr. S. McKinney, Director 
South Carolina Emergency Preparedness Division 
Office of the Adjutant General 
Rutledge Building 
1429 Senate Street 
Columbia, SC 29201 

Please feel free to contact either me or Mr. Ronald Varley, our Director, Corporate 
Emergency Preparedness, at (919) 546-3678 if further support in this area is required.  

Sincerely, 

R. E. Rogan 
Manager 
Nuclear Licensing and Regulatory Affairs 
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